
LEGAL NOTICE 
COUNTY OF SULLIVAN 

INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the proposed 2025 budget of the COUNTY OF SULLIVAN 
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY has been delivered to the Sullivan County Clerk, 
Sullivan County Manager, Sullivan County Legislature, and Clerk of the Sullivan County 
Legislature.  The proposed budget is available on the Agency’s website 
www.sullivanida.com and copies can be requested by calling the Agency at 845-428-
7575 (TTY 711). Prior to the adoption of the budget, the Agency will consider all 
comments received. A representative of the Agency will be available on Friday, October 
11, 2024 at 9:30 AM, in the Legislative Committee Room at the Sullivan County 
Government Center, 100 North Street, Monticello, New York 12701, to receive both 
written and verbal comments on the proposed budget.  Written comments can also be 
mailed to the Agency at the address below or e-mailed to jflad@sullivanida.com.   All 
comments must be received by October 18, 2024.   
 
By Order of the County of Sullivan Industrial Development Agency 
Jennifer M. Flad, Executive Director 
548 Broadway 
Monticello, New York 12701 
 

http://www.sullivanida.com/budgets-and-reports/
mailto:jflad@sullivanida.com

